
YKC Report for the OLC Agenda July 2020 
 
We have made progress with the YKC Dept in that I am going to receive monthly updates 
from them.  I feel that communications between the YKC & the OLC have improved but we 
do need to keep working on it to make sure we maintain this contact. 
 
Unfortunately, due to Covid-19, the whole dog world is at a complete standstill so plans for 
the majority of 2020 YKC events & competitions have been cancelled, including the Mary 
Ray training day scheduled for April, & the eagerly awaited summer camp scheduled for 
August (after an absence of 6 years) this will hopefully go ahead in 2021. 
 
The YKC Finals held at Crufts 2020 were very successful & the judge, Mrs Shelagh Page & 
her stewards were thanked by email after Crufts. 
 
The YKC autumn weekend held at Newark Show Ground is still currently booked for 
October 2020 but we will have to watch this space on that one. 
 
I made a request to the OLC council reps last year if they would consider organising or 
suggesting people from their area who would be interested in running a training day for YKC 
members in 2020, obviously, that hasn't been possible, but the request is still there for 2021 
 
 
Debra Lavender 


